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SUNDAY SCHEDULE
Sunday School: 9:00 am
Worship: 10:00 am

LAST SUNDAY
Worship Attendance: 133
Sunday School: 93

TITHES AND OFFERINGS
Weekly Goal
$5,442.11
Received
$4,472.25

If you would like to give on-
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DEACON OF THE WEEK
August 29-September 4
Wayne Eadon

CHILDREN’S CHURCH
August 29

Jamie & Elizabeth McAlhany

NURSERY
August 29

Shawn, Wendi Lynn, Baylynn,
and Madilynn Riley
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CHURCH CONFERENCE

A church conference will be held this
morning to consider recommendations
from the Nominating Committee and
Committee on Committees for 2021-2022.

5™ SUNDAY OFFERING

We will receive a special 5" Sunday
offering on August 29. The monies
received will go toward the Guzman
house debt. We owe approximately
$9,117.42.

BLOOD DRIVE

Memorial Church will host an American
Red Cross Blood Drive (in memory of
Charlie Murray) on Thursday, September
2, 2:00-7:00 p.m. in the dining hall. To
make appointment, call Jackie at 803-071-
9196 or Rebecca at 843-560-0315, or
online www.redcrossblood.org. Sponsor
code: Charliemurray.

PLEASE NOTE

For those folks that are “newer” to the
church or community or just have
questions about Memorial Baptist Church,
join us for an opportunity to connect with
one another on Sunday, August 29, 9:00
a.m,, in the fellowship hall

MUSIC NOTES

The choir will begin rehearsals for the
2021/2022 season on 9/12/21. Rehearsals
will take place following the Sunday
morning worship services and last about
an hour. If you are interested in joining the
choir, now is a great time as we will be
working on new worship music as well as a
program for the Christmas season. Contact
Jason if you are interested, or just show up
on the 12!

A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR

Church,

Fifty-seven years ago this week, the film
adaptation of Mary Poppins was released.
The movie starts off with a wind of change
blowing into the lives of a very needy
family. The wind blows in none other than
the practically perfect in every way Mrs.
Mary Poppins. She swoops in to be the
savior for the Banks family. It's a magical
movie with ups, downs, adventure and a
happy ending.

As believers we think it may be nice to
have a magical bag, just like Poppins and
pull out whatever we wanted. We could
pull out distractions from our current state
or problems. Wouldn’t it be nice to pull
out a brand new four door truck? Maybe
you wish you could reach in and pull out a
million dollars! While that would be nice in
the moment, we can be assured that our
God has given us a much better gift than
any Disney “bag” ever would. This is not to
say that we do not have real needs or
pains, but there is nothing we could ever
pull out of a bag that could make those go
away forever.

“Not only that, but we rejoice in our

sufferings, knowing that suffering
produces endurance, and endurance
produces character, and character

produces hope, and hope does not put us
to shame, because God’s love has been
poured into our hearts through the Holy
Spirit who has been given to us. For while
we were still weak, at the right time Christ
died for the ungodly. For one will scarcely
die for a righteous person—though
perhaps for a good person one would dare
even to die but God shows his love for us
in that while we were still sinners, Christ
died for us.” (Romans 5:3-8)

Pastor Dawijr
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DOORS LOCKED — The doors of the education building (by cemetery) and the door by the church office

(on porch) are locked during morning worship to prevent entrance from outside. If you need to go to the
nursery during the service use the outside aisle in the sanctuary and exit by the piano. If you need to use the
restroom, do the same or go outside via the front doors of the church and use the fellowship hall. Parents
Should accompany their children if they go outside at any time.

PLEASE NOTE - If anyone knows of any repairs needed around the church (including equipment), please get a
“maintenance request” form from the bulletin board on hall across from the copier room, fill it out, and return
it to a Trustee or church office.

CAN YOU HELP? If you would be willing to check/change the filters in all the A/C units at the church, once a
month or every other month, please call the church office (843-563-3058) or Mary (843-560-8150)

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS — OCC Year Round Shopping:
August: School Supplies

September: Games and Balls

October: Letters and photos

November: S9 donation per box for mailing

THE WOODS’ CONTACT - dawjrwood@gmail.com

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS FOR YEAR ENDING AUGUST 2021

Ruth/Weeks, Leone Patrick Class (Older ladies) Dixie Meyer, Sub-Diane Simons
Wilson Patrick Class (Older men) Jerry Beard

Nan Fogle Class (Co-ed, 35-65) Bryan Jordan

The Family Class (Singles, couples, families, 18-95) Dan Horton

Couples Class (20’s - up) Jamie McAlhany

| Peter 3:15 Class (Co-ed, adults, any age) Ron Patrick

Young Adults Class (Co-ed, Age 23-up) Wayne and Evan Eadon

12th Grade/College/Career Class Susan Patrick

Grades 7-11 Class Jason Dulaney

Grades 5-6 Class Diane Beard

Grades 3-4 Class Ellen and Don Crowe, Sub-Betty Hilton
Grades 1-2 Class Joye Jordan, Sub-KTristin Patrick
Older Preschool (4-5 years) Sharon McAlhany

Walkers (3 years) Candice Phillips

Toddlers (1-2 years) Susan Myers

Babies (Birth-1 year) Becca Wood
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Sermon Notes




2021-2022 NOMINATIONS

GENERAL OFFICERS

Treasurer: Ruth Ann Beaudrot; Assistant: Don Crowe
Literature Secretary: Jerry Beard

Church Clerk: Diane Beard; Assistant: Sharon Cheek
Worship Nursery Coordinator: Wendi Lynn Riley

SUNDAY SCHOOL OFFICERS AND TEACHERS:
General Officers — Director: Dan Horton; Assistant: David Reed
Wilson Patrick teacher: Jerry Beard
Adult Ladies Class teacher: Dixie Meyer; substitute: Diane Simons
Nan Fogle teacher: Bryan Jordan; substitute:
The Family Class teacher: Dan Horton
| Peter 3:15 teacher: Ron Patrick
Couples Class teacher: Jamie McAlhany
Young Adults (Age 23-up) teachers: Wayne and Evan Eadon; subs: Carroll and Sharon Cheek
12" Grade/College/Career teacher: Susan Patrick
Grades 7-11 teacher: Jason Dulaney; sub.: Shannon Dulaney
Children’s Dept. Secretary: Mary Murray
Older Children Grades 5-6 teacher: Diane Beard; substitute:
Middle Children Grades 3-4 teachers: Don and Ellen Crowe; substitute: Betty Hilton
Younger Children Grades 1-2 teacher: Joye Jordan; substitute: Kristin Patrick
Older Preschool (4-5 yr.) Director/Secretary/Outreach leader/Teacher: Sharon McAlhany
Younger Preschool (Birth-age 3) Director: Ruth Ann Beaudrot
Younger Preschool Secretary: Mary Murray
Infants (up to 1 yr.) teachers: Nancy All, Grier Collins, Katie Eadon, Kelcie Horne,
Candace Ilderton, Maria James, Elizabeth McAlhany, Kristin Patrick
Toddlers (1-2 yr.) teacher: Becca Wood
Walkers (3 yr.) teacher: Candice Phillips
Infants, Toddlers, Walkers Sub:

COMMITTEE ON COMMITTEES:
Baptism — Randy and Christi Patrick, David and Misti Reed; Sharon Cheek
Budget — Ruth Ann Beaudrot, Samuel Horne, Candace Ilderton, Mary Murray,
Kristin Patrick, Jimmy Simons, Frank West, new chairman of deacons
Bus — Jerry Beard, Wayne Eadon, Bobby Hilton
Bus Drivers — Jerry Beard, Jason Dulaney, Wayne Eadon, Stevie Hayes, Betty Hilton, Dawjr Wood
Committee on Committees: Nancy All, Ruth Ann Beaudrot, Dan Horton, Trey Infinger,
Joye Jordan, Sandra McAlhaney, Randy Patrick
Constitution — Diane Beard, Evan Eadon, Jane Patrick-Horton
Executive — Jerry Beard, Carroll Cheek
Flowers & Décor—Funeral Flowers: Mary Murray; Flowers & Décor: Nancy All, Shannon Dulaney,
Evan Eadon, Mrs. Joye Jordan, Mrs. Shirley Westbury
Food Bereavement — Ella Mae Brownlee, Barbara Colson, James Goude, Betty Hilton,
Sandra McAlhaney, Dixie Meyer, Mary Ann Myers, Barbara Patrick,
Mildred Patrick, Carolyn Roberts
Grounds — Jerry Beard, Grier Collins, Trey Infinger, Jamie McAlhany
History — Ella Mae Brownlee, Barbara Patrick




Hospitality — Heath and Nancy All, Carroll & Sharon Cheek, Bobby and Betty Hilton, Harry McAlhany,
Seth and Candice Phillips

House and Personnel — Diane Beard, Sharon Cheek, Charlotte Hayes, David Reed
Lord’s Supper — Carroll and Sharon Cheek, Betty Hilton
Nominating Committee: Jerry Beard, Sharon McAlhany, Susan Patrick, Candice Phillips, Shawn Riley
Safety and Security — Carroll Cheek, Stevie Hayes, Dan Horton, Bryan Jordan, Harry McAlhany, Jamie McAlhany,
Senior Adult — Carroll and Sharon Cheek, Dean and Candace Ilderton, Barbara Patrick
Senior Adult Bus Driver — Carroll Cheek
Technology Advisory — Tom Atkins, Stevie Hayes, Seth Phillips
Trustees and Property — Don Crowe, Jamie McAlhany (rotate off in 2022)

Wayne Eadon and Shawn Riley (rotate off in 2023)

Trey Infinger and Jane Patrick-Horton (rotate off in 2024)
Worker/Child Protection - Jason Dulaney, Kelcie Horne, Bryan Jordan, Susan Patrick
Youth/Children Council — Jason Dulaney, Shannon Dulaney, Charlotte Hayes, Betty Hilton,

Elizabeth McAlhany, Misti Reed, Wendi Lynn Riley

USHERS

1% Sunday — Heath All, Dan Horton, David Reed, Frank West

2" Sunday — Allen Brownlee, Wilburn Hutto, Harry McAlhany, Randy Patrick, Ron Patrick,
3" Sunday — Don Crowe, Wayne Eadon, Connor Jackson, Cameron Jackson, Lyn Nettles

4" Sunday — Carroll Cheek, Samuel Horne, Dean Ilderton, Teddy Jackson, Michael Patrick,
5" Sunday — Aaron Dulaney, Andrew Hayes, Madilynn Riley, Emma Wood

CHILDREN’S CHURCH
Nancy and Rebecca All, Jerry and Diane Beard, Sharon Cheek, Don and Ellen Crowe, Jason and Nate Dulaney,

Betty Hilton, Samuel and Kelcie Horne, Maria James, Joye Jordan, Jamie and Elizabeth McAlhany, Sharon McAlhany,
Kristin Patrick, Susan Patrick, Avery and Tarynn Reed, Emma Wood

Additional positions may be filled.



